
     SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL NEWS
            TUESDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2022 

Hello Everyone, 

We are implementing a more secure space in the 
school building.  There is a table in the front 
entrance for you to drop off items for your child 
such as lunches or forgotten 
laptops.  Just ring the door bell and tell us you are 
dropping something off for your child and we will 
retrieve it from the lobby table for her or him. 

Only the students will be permitted past the front 
entrance unless you already have a 
prescheduled meeting with a teacher or office 
personnel. 

Thank you for understanding.  One of our 
primary goals is to keep everyone inside the 
building safe and secure. 

Upcoming Events 

December 

6 – Saint Nicholas Day, Blessing of the 
Tangerines. 

16 – Christmas Candy Delivery 

21 – Christmas Concert, 6:30 in Church. 

22 – Early Dismissal 11:25 a.m. 

23 -31 — Christmas Vacation 

January 

2 – No School 

3 – School reopens 

School Mass 

This week we celebrate a Holy Day of 
Obligation with the parish family. 
The Feast of the Immaculate Conception of 
the Blessed Virgin Mary. 

Thanks to all who participated in the Saintly 
Pump kin Project. 

Avery Conner, Reilly Deckard, Sophia 
Cunningham, Bryson Nagle, Easton Link, 
Jonah Deckard, Kylee Taylor, Colt 
Kammerer, Daisy Warner, 
Cameron Nagle, Clara Link, Aslayna Nagle, 
Emma Nagle, Isabel Angelo, Lydia Gerber, 
Wesley Rhoades, Ava Farabaugh, Julia Wolfe, 
Christopher Zupon, Sophie Ferguson, Natalie 
Smith. 

Each received a special lunch treat on 
Thursday. 

Congratulations to our Saintly Pumpkin 
Winners. 

Reilly Deckard 
Kylee Taylor 
Clara Link 
Julia Wolfe 

Each received a Christmas  Angel 
Ornament for their Christmas Tree. 
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